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Visit www.cjnari.org for program and chapter updates!











Tuesday March 19 Meeting


Network with NADRA members and hear about wood deck materials


Location: Chimney Rock Inn, 800 N. Thompson Ave., 


	BoundBrook, NJ


Time: 6 p.m. Cost: $25 members


Register Online at www.cjnari.org; call 908-442-6040; or	


	email rrewiski@cjnari.org 











New Health Insurance Law Questions Answered





Do you have questions about what your company must to do comply with the new health care laws? NARI has prepared a webinar located on the national NARI website. The webinar explains the issues you need to understand. 





You can watch the webinar in the privacy of your home or office. Just log onto www.nari.org/learning. Go to the list of webinars and under Human Resources you will find the webinar “Health Care Mandate, What’s Next?” 








Interesting Data in NARI Member Profile


NARI National conducts member surveys quarterly to elicit information for the national lobbyist, and to assist the staff in creating and marketing programs to the members. This last survey evaluated the state of the industry along with the types of NARI members. 


	The median age of NARI member businesses is 19 years, with 10 percent older than 35 years and 12 percent 1-5 years old. In the past year, the number of companies with more than one location has grown, also. The average company has 9 full-time people working in the business, up slightly from the 2011 survey. 


	Seventy-seven of the employees are male, and 78 percent fall in the 25-54 age range. About 33 percent of the workers are under 35; and 14 percent are over 55. (This question asked for the number of all workers, even the company owner.)


	The largest source of income comes from remodeling existing rooms. Another 23 percent of income is earned from additions, and another 23 percent from replacements, such as windows and siding. Only 13 percent comes from handyman services. Remodeling of existing rooms has increased as the area of most revenue; replacements has declined.


	Members were asked for the first time to acknowledge their top three services. Kitchens and baths were reported by 85 percent of respondents, with additions coming in third. Participants (37 percent) said additions as a portion of their business is down, but 30 percent noted growth in that area. The results were not extrapolated out over the association’s various regions. 























To sponsor the CJNARI newsletter and reach professional remodeling contractors in the Central New Jersey area, contact Renée for prices at 


908-442-6040 or email rrewiski@cjnari.org





2013 Meeting Schedule





March 19 — Joint Meeting with NADRA; Speaker on Wood Decking; 6 p.m. $25


Chimney Rock Inn 





April 17 — Roxul to sponsor and discuss new energy codes at Willie McBrides 





May 15 — Show Off Your Truck; Host is Landscape Aesthetics; 

















President’s Message: 


Outlook for Remodeling is Sunny!


	The Leading Indicator of Remodeling Activity (LIRA) released at the end of January points to a strong rebound in home improvement activity.  In the second half of 2012, consumer spending rose significantly suggesting a remodeling recovery is underway.  The LIRA projects annual homeowner spending will see “accelerating double-digit growth through the third quarter of 2013.”   According to LIRA analysts, through the first three quarter of 2012, investment in the residential sector was responsible for one out of every six dollars added to our gross domestic product (GDP).  Home improvement spending is expected to add even more to the GDP in 2013.  With interest rates remaining low, many consumers are finding now is the time to make an investment in their largest asset — their home.  


	With all the positive factors pointing toward a busy season for remodeling, many of us begin looking for additional help.  If you are looking for reliable help with their own transportation, skills, and the desire to be in the industry, you need not look any further than the Somerset Vocational Technical program.  Students develop entry level skills for jobs in carpentry, cabinetmaking, masonry, plumbing and electrical house wiring. The curriculum covers design, estimating and customer relations. Students have an opportunity to build projects to specifications. They often receive special recognition from the community for their finished products. Graduates of the program may pursue careers as wood pattern makers, trim carpenters, framers, floor installers, painters, roofers and siding workers.


	It is a great opportunity for a student or recent graduate to expand their skills and a great way for us to give back to the community and mentor a young person.  If you are interested in finding enthusiastic employees, contact Ben Pokrywa 908-635-9024.


I will see you all on TUESDAY, MARCH 19th for an informative joint meeting with NADRA!





Kelley Evens


Aurora Kitchens & Interiors, LLC


10 East Cliff Street, Somerville, NJ 08876








Earn Discounts at Office Depot — Check your emails...





The national office emailed members a discount card that can be printed and used at Office Depot stores and when ordering online. Print the card, or retain the number for use online to receive discounts off purchases. NARI is working to provide discounts for members to assist them in business. For other programs, see the national website at www.nari/prg





If you did not receive your card, we may not have your correct email address! 





Call Renée with your updated email address — 908-442-6040 — or email rrewiski@cjnari@gmail.com








